
 

 

 

Notice Date:  November 15, 2021 
To:   CareSource PASSE Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Electronic Visit Verification 
 
 
Summary 
CareSource would like to remind providers about the state-required use of Electronic Visit Verification 
(EVV) for all Medicaid-funded personal care services (PCS) (beginning January 1, 2020) and home 
health services (HHCS) (beginning January 1, 2023. 
 
Please visit our Electronic Visit Verification web page for more information about the 21st Century Cures 
Act as well as coding and rates available through our EVV vendor, CareBridge.  
 
CareSource PASSE will be utilizing CareBridge as our EVV vendor.  
 
Impact 
Personal care providers are required to implement EVV as part of the PASSE program.  
 
Questions? 
For questions, please contact CareBridge at 1-844-922-2584.  
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https://www.caresource.com/ar/providers/education/patient-care/electronic-visit-verification/caresource-passe/
https://www.carebridgehealth.com/

